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Letter of Intent: Rare Diseases Partnership

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to confirm that SOTSIAALMINISTEERIUM, PIC number 998429731,
represented by the secretary general Maarjo Mandmaa, is willing to participate in the Horizon
Europe “Rare Diseases Partnership” coordinated by the French National Institute of Health
and Medical Research (INSERM) as a:

[1Beneficiary providing in kind contribution (such as personnel, equipment)

Beneficiary (research funding organization) providing in cash contribution to the co-funded
calls:
o earmarked funds for co-funded calls: 150 000 (one hundred and fifty thousand) euros.

Yours sincere

Secretary Geyleral

Mari Teesalu +372 6269 715
Mari. Teesalu@sm.ee
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